
August, 2018 
Dear Parents and Students,  
 We, the eighth grade team, welcome you and your child to grade 8! We are looking 

forward to getting to know you both and we feel confident that, with your support, your child’s 

experience will be successful and rewarding. 

 

Supplies Needed 
Language Arts​: 1-100-page, college ruled composition book, 1 poly or plastic sturdy 
pocket-folder, post-its 
Pre-Algebra​: 1 inch binder, pocket folder, loose-leaf paper, 1/4" graph paper, and a 4-pack of 
Expo marker 
Algebra​: 1-subject spiral notebook, loose-leaf paper, ¼” graph paper 
Science​: 1 unopened roll of paper towels, 1-subject sturdy spiral notebook, and 1 pocket folder 
Social Studies:  ​2-Subject spiral notebook with pockets, 1 pocket folder 
Spanish: ​1-inch binder with loose leaf paper, 1 pocket folder 
Health: ​Pocket folder with loose leaf paper 
  
General Supplies: ​Pens, pencils, highlighters, colored pencils, and *earbuds 

 
*It is expected that students will have a pair of working earbuds to use at all times. 
 
  
Enjoy the summer vacation. We look forward to seeing you in September! 
 
The Eighth Grade Team, 
Mrs. Anderson & Ms. Christman- Language Arts  Mr. Olsen- Social Studies 
Mrs. Lesch & Mrs. Little- Math   Mrs. Macchia- Science  
Mrs. Becker & Mrs. Siese- Spanish  Mrs. Ribeiro & Mrs. McGimpsey 
  
 


